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Jacob Queern

From: Jacob Queern

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 1:43 PM

To: Jones, Melinda D.; Fashola, Oreoluwa O.

Subject: Re: SBA-2018-000862 - Initial Response - Not Reasonably 

Described

Excellent!  

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Jones, Melinda D. <melinda.jones@sba.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 1:37:04 PM 

To: Jacob Queern; Fashola, Oreoluwa O. 

Subject: RE: SBA-2018-000862 - Initial Response - Not Reasonably Described  

  

Good day Mr. Queern, 

  

Your request has been assigned to HubZone Program for processing.  The FOIA office requires 

no further information from you as it relates to your initial request.  If you have any question or 

concerns please reference  SBA-2018-000862 as mentioned in the subject line. 

  

Have a great day! 

  

From: Jacob Queern [mailto:Jqueern@jeqandco.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 1:32 PM 

To: Fashola, Oreoluwa O.; Jones, Melinda D. 

Cc: FOIA 

Subject: FW: SBA-2018-000862 - Initial Response - Not Reasonably Described 

  

Ms. Fahola, Ms. Jones; 

  

I’m getting mixed signals.  Below it says,  

  

“No we do not have the information that is needed…” 

  

Then I got a recall. 

  

Yesterday, I got “Your request has been assigned to the HubZone Program office for 

processing…” 

  

I think we’re all set, correct? 

 

Is there some reference number by which I can track my FOIA?   

 

What are the normal turn around times for FOIA requests? 

 

Thanks 

  


